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Award Winning 
Fashion Design

Raven Delmas and  
Nourhan Almasri 
represented KCSS at the 
York Region Skills 
Challenge Fashion Design 
Competition.  Both 
designed coats as part of 
the challenge.  Raven’s 
design won third place in 
the competition.  
Congratulations on your 
hard work and the great 
way you represented 
KCSS.

Transfer Requests
Please read page four and five of this newsletter.  It contains 
information about school transfers for the 2020-2021 school year.  
The deadline for transfer applications is January 21st 2020. 

Late bus?
Bus running late?  Bad weather?  Don’t 
forget to check the late bus report at 
www.schoolbuscity.com to get an update on 
the bus’ expected arrival time.

The YRDSB Mental Health 
& Addictions Newsletter is 

available here

IMPORTANT DECEMBER 4 OSSTF STRIKE NOTICE ON PAGE 3

YRDSB Student Trustee Elections

If your child will be in grade 11 or 12 next school year and are 
passionate about student voice, they should consider becoming a 
student trustee, and representing students across YRDSB.

Student trustees network with students, staff and the Board of 
Trustees to share information that gives students a meaningful 
voice. Learn more about the role and how one can apply at 
www.yrdsb.ca/studenttrustees.

The deadline to apply is January 17.

Four candidates will be selected to run for the two student trustee 
positions and all students will have an opportunity to vote. We will 
share information on how students can vote for student trustee in 
February. 

https://www.google.com/maps/search/2001%20King%20Rd%2C%20King%20City%2C%20Ontario%20L7B%201K2%2C%20Canada%2C%20King%20City%2C%20Ontario%2C%20L7B%201K2%2C%20Canada
mailto:king.city.ss@yrdsb.ca
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/kingcity.ss/Pages/default.aspx
mailto:joseph.damico@yrdsb.ca
mailto:pina.viscomi@yrdsb.ca
mailto:timothy.wesson@yrdsb.ca
mailto:luisagale@hotmail.com
mailto:harp.panesar@gmail.com
http://www.schoolbuscity.com
http://www.yrdsb.ca/studenttrustees
http://www.yrdsb.ca/studenttrustees
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=J4kud3yrkjk
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School News Important Dates

To view our entire school calendar 
online click here.

Monday January 6th
❏ Curling @ York Curling Club 

Departs 1:15 Game 2:30

Wednesday January 8th
❏ Gr 9 Mentor Workshop, Pd 4
❏ Jr. Boys’ Basketball @ 

Cardinal Carter - Departs 
2:45pm Game 4pm

❏ Nordic Skiing @ Hardwood 
Ski and Bike Departs 8pm 
Return 4pm

❏ Ski & Snowboard York Region 
Race Series 1 & 2 Departs 
6:45am Return 3:30pm

Thursday January 16th
❏ Gr. 9 EQAO Math Testing Day
❏ Ontario University 

Applications Deadline

Friday January 17th
❏ Gr. 9 EQAO Math Testing Day 

Tuesday January 21th
❏ Locker Clean Out

Thursday January 23rd
❏ Period 1 Exams

Friday January 24th
❏ Period 2 Exams

Monday January 27th
❏ Period 3 Exams

Tuesday January 28th
❏ Period 4 Exams

Wednesday January 29th
❏ Grade 8 Band Project

Do you use Google Calendar?
Add our email address to add our 
calendar to your calendar, and 
never miss an event again!

king.ss@gapps.yrdsb.ca

ATTENTION: the Cafeteria is closed for 
the year.

Tuesday December 10th
❏ Jazz Band at Feeder Schools

Last Chance for Spirit Wear!!
If you still wish to purchase some King City Lions clothing this is 
your last chance. You can order online through School Cash Online 
and then have your student submit the required order form to Mr. 
Gillison in phys.ed to finalize the purchase. You must get on this 
right away because sales will come to an end on Sunday Dec.8th.

If you have already ordered please ensure Mr. Gillison gets the 
order form this week otherwise he will not know what 
personalization you wish to have on your items and therefore the 
order is not processed and you won’t receive your clothing. Order 
forms can be submitted to the phys.ed office.

Order forms and sizing information on pages 4 & 5

Snow Clearance of Pathway 
Please be reminded that in the winter, the municipality does not 
maintain (for example clear snow) the city owned portion of the 
back path that runs behind our field.  Students who use the path 
should exercise caution when walking along the path in the winter.

Yellow Brick House Fundraiser

This year, grade 11 and grade 12 Anthropology and Law students 
raised money for Yellow Brick House. Yellow Brick House is a 
shelter that provides safety, housing and support for battered 
women and their children in York Region. Essentially, the shelter 
provides emergency refuge for women and children in danger, but 
they also work to create an opportunity for women to get the help 
that they need and offer a place for women to begin rebuilding their 
lives.

It is both our humble pleasure and our opportunity to be a part of 
something larger than ourselves. This is why not only are we 
donating funds to this important agency, but Yellow Brick House is 
coming into our classes to work with our students, educating them 
on healthy relationships. We recognize the essential work this 
grassroots agency is doing and thank them for their continued 
service.

Looking for help?:

24 Hour Crisis Hotline: 1-800-263-3247

Exams and Vacations
Please be reminded not to plan vacations over the examination 
periods in January or June.  Exam dates must be adhered to and 
will not be re-arranged, except for cases of serious illness.  
Exams are critical demonstrations of student learning and missing 
an exam can have a major impact on a final mark.

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/kingcity.ss/Pages/default.aspx
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/kingcity.ss/NewsEvents/Pages/School-Calendar.aspx
https://yrdsb.schoolcashonline.com/
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School News

ESP Team Socks for Souls Drive & Fundraiser
There are so many people that struggle daily to keep themselves and their 
families safe from domestic violence and homelessness.  Homelessness is 
NOT a choice.  There are many reasons why people experience 
homelessness, including the lack of structural supports for those 
experiencing poverty, job loss, and inadequate discharge planning for 
those leaving hospitals, correctional facilities and mental health facilities, 
as well as those fleeing domestic violence.

The ESP Team has been running two charity events simultaneously:  A 
Homeroom Sock Challenge for Socks 4 Souls, and a Chocolate and Candy 
Cane Sale for Yellow Brick House (a separate fundraiser from Ms. 
Covent’s class).

The ESP Team is proud to announce that as a community we have collected 429 pairs of socks that will be 
distributed to a variety of homeless shelters in York Region and Toronto AND we have also raised $430.90 
for Yellow Brick House so that they can continue to help women and children rebuild their lives after escaping 
domestic violence.

The winner of the Sock 4 Souls Homeroom Challenge that will receive their prize of a delicious pizza lunch, 
Thursday December 19th, is Ms Fitzpatrick’s grade 11 homeroom.  Congratulations and thank you for your 
outstanding donation of 101 pairs of socks.  The second winner, also of a pizza lunch, is Mr. Bosse’s class 
who donated the most socks per student, for a total of 84 socks.  Honorable mention goes out to our Office 
Staff who contributed 71 pairs of socks.

The ESP team would like to send a huge thank you to everyone who contributed to our charity and 
fundraising efforts.  Your generosity will change people’s lives. Thank you.

Survey for Parents: Looking for Input
At KCSS, we believe that working in partnership with our students, parents/guardians and students is 
invaluable.  Consequently, we invite you to participate in a community voice survey that will support us in 
continuing to create and nurture a safe and caring school climate.  To access the short anonymous survey, 
please click on this link:  https://forms.gle/ypWkZa61RkmrTFNH8

The link to this survey will be active over the holiday break.  Staff and students have completed a similar 
survey.  The information collected will be used to inform future school initiatives. We thank you in advance for 
your time!

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/kingcity.ss/Pages/default.aspx
https://forms.gle/ypWkZa61RkmrTFNH8
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School News

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/kingcity.ss/Pages/default.aspx
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